CAMDEN DIOCESAN CENTER

1845 Haddon Avenue

P.O. Box 709
Camden, N.J. 08101
Phone (603) 756-7900

September 12, 1988

MEMORANDUM

MONSIGNOR POKUSA

TO:
FROM: BISHOP GUILFOYLE C\Lc[,zq‘
RE: FR. JOHN P. CONNOR »

Father Connor has been assigned as Associate Pastor of St. Matthew Church,
Conshohocken, Pa., effective October 1, 1988. BArchbishop Bevelacgua called
to tell me of this last week. Certainly no one knows more than Archbishop
Bevelacqua about Father Connor's background over these past several years.

A memo from Camden, N.J.’s Bishop George Guilfoyle, discussing Archbishop
Bevilacqua’s 1988 appointment of Fr. Connor to St. Matthew parish in Conshohocken. The

memo contradicts Cardinal Bevilacqua’s testimony that he did not know Fr. Connor’s
background. GJ-986
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